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BCC ACTION:  

On October 10, 2023, the Board of County Commissioners voted 5-0 to postpone the petitioner’s 
request to the November 7, 2023, meeting. This postponement will allow the petitioner time to 
develop a master plan in accordance with Appendix A of the Land Development Regulations, 
Planned Development Project requirements and allow staff the opportunity to advertise the public 
hearing changing the petitioner’s request to Planned Development Project (Rural) in accordance 
with Board direction.   


